“In February, Secretary Shinseki promised me that changes would be made in Nevada. I’m disappointed that several months have passed, and still those changes have not been made. Someone needs to be held accountable. If changes aren’t going to be made at the local level to address the problems plaguing the VA system in Nevada, then we should look for changes at the top.”
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